
Marina Gray 
 

I am in absolute support of Gardner Global Inc. doing the necessary and responsible work of
cleaning up toxic elements at the Boathouse Inc Renton Skyway Site in King County. Far too often
our communities of color are impacted by toxic elements harmful to our health and the
development of our children. I am deeply appreciative of their work to ensure this clean up occurs
before development.

Respectfully,

Marina Gray
King County Resident and Community Advocate


